
Changes to the Box Leagues - Jan 2023

New Year, New Box Leagues!

As you will have noticed, we’ve now moved to the LTA Box League Manager to organize our
matches. This will: (a) make it easier for you to enter your results, (b) make it easier for us to
turn around each round of the box leagues, and (c) for those that care, it will also give you
points in your LTA / World Tennis Ranking number.

For what it’s worth, this system is used by dozens of clubs including the national tennis
centre itself and, for example, Queens Club.

Once the new leagues are set up in that system you will get an email titled “Your new Box
League matches” which will let you know your opponents and will have a link to enter your
scores. That link is also mobile-friendly.

A couple of things to note:
1. The scoring is slightly different - 3 points for a win, 1 for a loss. However, there are

also standings calculations, where we take into account your differences between
sets won and lost, which means that, in our testing, the end position comes out
exactly the same as in the current system.

2. In your final set please just put in 1-0 or 0-1

For people wanting to join the leagues or if you want to withdraw, this should also be done
using the LTA site.

To join:
Go here: https://competitions.lta.org.uk/find/ladder?page=1&Q=grafton
Then pick the “New Entrants League” and click enter

https://competitions.lta.org.uk/find/ladder?page=1&Q=grafton


To withdraw:
Click on “My Entry” here:

And then withdraw on this page:



If you have any questions, please message us on graftontennisleagues@gmail.com.

We would also welcome any feedback.
If there are any issues with your entry or you haven’t received a notification of your
opponents, then also please contact us.

mailto:graftontennisleagues@gmail.com

